
 

 

Welcome to Broadhembury 

Groups of 2 or more please note 

 
We are pleased to welcome groups of two or more families to Broadhembury; however, we need to be sure 

that our caravan & camping park is suitable for your requirements.  Being a quiet park, Broadhembury does 

not suit everyone.  Unfortunately, when camping with their friends, some people are unaware of the noise 

and inconvenience they are causing to others.   

 

If you would like to party into the night, and if it will spoil your holiday to be quiet from 10.30pm until 8am, 

then Broadhembury is not the park for you. 

 

Please read our booking conditions, and the information below.  If you are happy with this information, 

please sign & return the attached slip to us, PRIOR to your arrival.  If quiet from 10.30pm is not your idea of 

an enjoyable holiday, or weekend, then we do understand.  Please let us know and we will be happy to 

return any deposit you may have paid. 

If you have children: 

 

• Broadhembury is a family park with excellent facilities.  There is plenty for children to do, but we do 

ask that parents keep an eye on their children when they are on the playground. 

• Please make sure that they leave the playground by 10pm, and that they stay with you at your tent 

or caravan after this time. 

• Do not allow them to keep cycling around the park road, and make sure they never cycle across or 

close to other people’s pitches. 

• Note: All ball games to be played on the sports field, and not on the park. 

• Do not allow them to play with or around the security gate at the park entrance.  It is not a toy, and 

inappropriate use may damage. 

In general: 

 

• No noise after 10.30pm please.  Do remember that sound travels, especially between tents and 

caravans. 

• Please do not allow dogs to disturb other campers (see booking conditions re dogs) 

• Only 1 car per pitch is included in your park fees.  If you have 2 cars, there is an extra charge of £6.00 

per night, and the 2
nd

 car must park at Reception, not at your pitch. 

 

We thank you for your co-operation, and hope you will appreciate that Broadhembury is a quiet family park, 

and help us keep it that way.  If you are a regular visitor and already observing the above, this notice will not 

apply to you. However, we hope you will appreciate that sometimes these reminders are necessary, 

especially for families new to camping. 
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We hope you enjoy your stay, and look forward to welcoming you again in the future. 
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Please detach, sign & return 

 

 

Name of main person making group booking: 

Arrival date  

Departure Date  

Your name  

Address  

Telephone number  

I have read and agree to the information above. 

Signed: 

Date: 

 


